

October 5, 2015

Dear Dmitry Egorov,

Congratulations! This is an official notification that you have successfully passed the Supply Chain Logistics (SCL) examination that you took recently. You are now certified in SCL at the practitioner level. Your name is or will soon be listed on our website under the members section as being certified in SCL.

We will send you your TOCICO Certified Practitioner Certificate and your certification shortly. In order to remain certified, you must continue to be a member of TOCICO.

Please review our website (<a href="www.tocico.org">www.tocico.org</a>) to learn more about us. The certification section of the website describes how to become certified at the implementer level by submitting a case study. If you are considering becoming certified in another application, you can refer to the certification section to find out about future testing dates and locations, as well as the content the exam covers and sample exam questions. If you have any questions, please send them to <a href="mailto:admin@tocico.org">admin@tocico.org</a>.

Best regards,

Rocco Surace

TOCICO Chairman of the Board